
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  MAPLE PANCAKE WRAP, CRAISINS.  LUNCH: BARBECUE PORK SANDWICH, COLE 
SLAW, SALAD, FRUIT, FRUIT SLUSHY.  CAFETERIA MONITORS: report after period 4. Failure to report may 
result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Maika Barroga, Alix Barrett, Fe Clarydhel Basug, Noa 
Bauchman.  Tuesday's monitors are:  Jake Bell, Mary Grace Bigornia, Isaiah Blas, Hailey Bogar. 

TODAY IS 
MONDAY, MAY 13, 2019 

Regular Schedule: 
3, 4, RECESS, 

5, 6, LUNCH, 7 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If 
no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Library is closed today.   AP Biology exam at the library from 8am to lunch. 
Mahalo! 
 
Come and meet David Malo, as history comes alive! Actor Moses Goods III, 
portraits our esteemed graduate at Hale Pa`i on May 17th. Performances will be 
during period 3 & 5. He will deliver a short dramatic monologue in character of 
our 19th century scholar and Native Hawaiian historian. 
How do you sign up? Pick up a form at the library, then get approval of either 
your period 3 or period 5 teacher to attend (choose only one period). Return the 
completed form to the library. This is limited to the FIRST 23 students for each 
period.  Questions? Contact Mrs. Hiraga at the library. 
 
Interested in Robotics? Come to the meeting on May 28th at Machine Shop 
during lunch! Mahalo! 
 
Hawaiiana Club and Boarders Chorus Students:  Just a reminder tonight, 
Monday, May 13th, at 6:30 pm, in the cafeteria, we will be having our 
debrief/mahalo night. See you there! 
 
Students:  Please do not go to the College & Career Center. Only students with 
passes from Miss Kristy will be allowed. Please email her your question or text 
her through the Remind App or see her during recess or lunch. If there may be 
unforeseen emergency's regarding college, financial aid or scholarships, please 
call her. Mahalo! 
 
Summer school forms are now available. Summer school will only be at 
Baldwin High School, and courses may be taken for credit recovery only. Each 
course is $120 and must be paid for in cash in person at the time of presenting the 
application. The courses are first come, first served. If you feel you may need to 
enroll, please see your grade level counselor for the application this week. 
 
Graduating senior boys, 
If you are currently getting around clothes for graduation, Myndi's Finer Things, a 
local clothing boutique, has an offer for you. $60.00 for a rental package that 
comes with a white shirt, black tie, and black pants. Rental Shoes are an extra 
$10.00. It's a great deal if you need to rent just for graduation. If you're interested, 
call Song or Glenn at 808-242-4417. 
 
If you plan to try out for 2019 Football season, Spring Ball will be happening 
May 6-17.  You must have a current physical and consent form for football before 
Spring Ball starts.  If you played football this past season, you do not need a 
consent form, but see Trainer Jon to verify that your physical is still current.  If 
you did not play this past season, you must submit a football consent form and 
current physical to the Athletic Trainers.   If any questions, please see Trainer Jon. 
 
Attention All Students! Do you need to work off Detention Hours? Volunteer 
your time to help out at our Faculty Gala Night! To sign up go to Mr. Wise's 
classroom or contact Daisy Miranda. When signing up have your ID with you.  
 
Anyone interested in becoming a member of the Lahainaluna Color guard? 
Please come to an informational meeting on Thursday, May 16 at 2:30pm at 
the LHS Chorus Room. We'll be going over a brief overview of what being a 

member of the Guard entails and summer rehearsal dates. Any questions, 
please contact one of the music directors Mr. Carlos at: 
myron_carlos@notes.k12.hi.us. Again, that's Thursday, May 16 at 2:30pm at 
the LHS Chorus Room. I MUA LAHAINALUNA!! 
 
TO ALL STUDENTS:  Please come to the main office and check on your meal 
account balance to make sure you are in good standings.  If you are in the negative 
and owe money, please be sure to bring your meal account up to date as soon as 
possible.  Your meal account should not be in the negative before this school year 
is over.  Mahalo.   
 
TO ALL SENIORS:  You will need to make sure your meal account is in good 
standings and zeroed out by Wednesday, May 15, 2019.  If you are planning on 
still eating breakfast/lunch you may deposit money on a daily basis.  Mahalo. 
 
ALL STUDENTS:  A friendly reminder to all; please make sure all of your 
withholds are cleared.  The master withhold list is updated on a daily basis by 
either clearing or adding more withholds.  Those of you who took AP tests and 
didn't pay for your test fees, you are currently on withhold.  Don't hesitate and 
wait for the last minute to take care of this.  You may come to main office and see 
if you have any outstanding withholds or double check to see if you have none at 
all.  Mahalo. 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
 
E na hoaaloha o ka Hui Ho'okuleana Honua: we are meeting Monday, Tuesday 
and Friday now to May 31 in P14. We will are making the crafts for fund raising. 
Bring your hands and your appetites. Mahalo 
 
Japanese club: The date for the Sayonara Party is now Friday, May 24 at the 
Eldorado.  Permission forms should be turned in to Sensei in K-102 as soon as 
possible.  You don't want to miss the last event of the year! 
 
Anime club:   Permission forms for Friday, May 17th anime night are available at 
K-101 during morning recess or lunch.  General meeting is on Friday during 
lunch.  Hope to see you there! 
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